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128th St. Construction 

Finishing Touches Remain for 128th Street Project 

128th Street is functionally complete with some 
fencing, railing and roadway smoothing left to 
finish. One new lane in each direction at the I-5 
overpass has helped bus reliability and improved 
overall traffic. 
 
Thank you, residents, businesses and commuters, 
for your patience and cooperation during the 
project! 
 
Information about the 128th Street project is at 
www.communitytransit.org/128th. 
 

Swift Blue Line News 

Swift Stations Continue to Turn a Brighter Hue of Blue 
The Swift Blue Line stations are getting a facelift 
this summer with a new coat of high performance 
paint. 
 
Thirteen of the 33 stations have been repainted 
And the next group of 10 are prepped and ready 
to be painted at a rate of two per week. 
 
Completed and reopened on 8/3: 

• SB 99/Airport Rd (pictured) 
• SB 99/148th St. SW 

 
Beginning 8/6: 
 

• SB 99/Lincoln W ay (Stop #2780)) 
• SB 99/174th St. SW (Stop #2770) 

 
During painting, the stations will be fenced and 
enclosed so the work can be done quickly and 
in an environmentally safe manner. 
 
To catch a Swift bus at these locations, follow the signs to the nearby local stop the Swift bus will stop 
there. ORCA card readers and ticket vending machines will be unavailable, so please pay your fare when 
you deboard. 
 
Visit www.communitytransit.org/SwiftPaint for more information and a detailed schedule. 
 
Information about Swift Blue Line is online at www.communitytransit.org/SwiftBlue. 
 

24-Hour Construction Information Line: 1-844-370-6849 
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Transit Center is Taking Shape 

Seaway Transit Center Construction 

Landscaping, irrigation and finishing work on 
the mechanical building continues at Seaway 
Transit Center. Installation of Swift shelters 
could begin as early as next week. 
 
Beginning Monday, Aug. 6, there will be 
periodic lane closures along 75th St. These 
intermittent, single lane closures will span one 
quarter to one half mile in length from 7:30 
a.m. to 4 p.m. and move east from the Seaway 
Transit Center construction site to Hardeson 
Rd. 

The lane closures will allow crews to install a wireless interconnect system for the area. This system will 
enable City of Everett traffic engineers to remotely view and control the new traffic signals at the transit 
center. 
 
The installation for the wireless system should take about three weeks. 
 
Information about the Seaway Transit Center is online at www.communitytransit.org/Seaway. 

Swift Green Line Station Construction 

Daytime Lane Closures on Bothell-Everett Hwy 

Most station construction has taken place 
along Airport Rd., but now attention turns to 
Seaway Transit Center and Bothell-Everett 
Highway starting the week of August 5. 
 
Seaway Transit Center Shelters 
Next week, Swift shelters will be installed. 
These differ slightly from the Swift Stations you 
are accustomed to seeing along the Swift Blue 
Line. 
 
Lane Closures 
From Aug. 5-10,single lane closures will occur 
as needed at these locations on the 
following schedule: 
 
Northbound, Bothell-Everett Hwy. and 
Trillium Blvd. 
Monday day (9 a.m. to 2 p.m.) 
Canopy installation 
 
Southbound, Bothell-Everett Hwy. and 
164th St. SE 
Sunday-Friday night (8 p.m. to 4 a.m.) 
Sewer relocation 
 
Northbound, Bothell-Everett Hwy. and 164th 
St. SE 
Sunday night (8 p.m. to 4 a.m.) 
Drainage 
 
 

 
 

    
   

       
 

 

Northbound, Bothell-Everett Hwy. and 180th 
St. SE 
Monday-Friday day (9 a.m. to 2 p.m.) 
Foundation 
 
Southbound, Bothell-Everett Hwy. and 
196th St. SE 
Monday day (9 a.m. to 2 p.m.) 
Electrical 
 
Southbound, Bothell-Everett Hwy. and 
208th St. SE 
Monday-Thursday day (9 a.m. to 2 p.m.) 
Electrical 
 
Northbound, Bothell-Everett Hwy. and 208th 
St. SE 
Monday-Friday night (8 p.m. to 4 a.m.) 
Sawcutting, demolition, drainage 
 
The weekend of August 17 is the next 
scheduled weekend for installing in-lane bus 
pads. This may result in single lane closures as 
needed on northbound 180th, 196th, 208th and 
Canyon Park. 
 
Information about the Swift Green Line stations 
is online at 
www.communitytransit.org/SwiftStations. 

http://www.communitytransit.org/Seaway

